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AN EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY – AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

 
 
May 2, 2006 
 
 
The Honorable Antonio Villaraigosa, Mayor 
Los Angeles City Hall 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Honorable Mayor Villaraigosa: 
 
Guided by your strong leadership and vision of full civic engagement, the Board 
of Fire Commissioners has lead an unprecedented transparent and inclusive 
process to create what we are confident is a clear road map to address the 
personnel challenges faced by the men and women of the Los Angeles Fire 
Department. 
 
Since the end of January, 2006, the Board of Fire Commissioners has dedicated 
itself to the completion of your directive to present an Action Plan that lays out 
how the Commission, along with the Fire Department, will address the audits 
conducted by the City Controller and the City’s Personnel Department.   
 
As part of this process, we have held over 25 public and committee meetings as 
well as over 50 firehouse visits by individual Commissioners.  We have engaged 
the Fire Department, its labor organizations and its various employee 
associations as partners and advisors. Their valuable written and verbal 
statements have been instrumental in forming the foundation of the Action Plan.  
 
During the last several months, the Board has met the men and women of the 
Los Angeles Fire Department who have demonstrated an unparalleled level of 
dedication and commitment to serving the residents of this City.  The reasons 
that they are considered the best fire personnel in the nation are evident to the 
Board. We have seen first hand their ability to work closely together in 
emergency situations and have been impressed by their professionalism in 
responding to public safety emergencies.  The Board is confident in the ability of 
each member to handle the human relations challenges that currently face the 
Department with the same dedication, commitment and professionalism.  
 




























































































